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Cassandra Yerkes
113 new Boston rd
Greenfield, NH 03047

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I would like to express my great opposition to the Northern Pass.

This will not create a positive long term effect on our state and does not directly support our state in its
purpose.

Please vote no on the pass- Our wilderness depends on it!

Sincerely,
Cassandra Yerkes
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